
Mass Times 
Masses for Sunday 

Fernie:  

5pm Saturday &  

9am Sunday 
Also:   

Sparwood:  

7pm Saturday &  

11am Sunday 

Elkford:  

4pm Sunday 

Weekdays Mass 
Wednesday 11am at  

Rocky Mountain Village 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp 

burns 

for Donata Polcino  

from Vince Polcino  

Sunday 14
th

 October  

to Saturday 20
th
 October 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th October 2018 

28
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  From the Parish…                                                                          

Baptism for Sawyer Eloise Stuart 

On Saturday, 13
th
 October we welcomed baby Sawyer to our Catholic 

community. Please join her parents, Tyler and Caroline Stuart along with 

her Godparents Alexie and Caley Millar in prayer to celebrate this 

joyous occasion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. David away Next Weekend 

Fr. Harry Clarke has kindly agreed to celebrate next weekend Masses. 

Please make Fr. Clarke welcome well Fr. David is away in Kelowna. 

CWL Meeting 

This Tuesday, 16
th
 October at 1pm at the Fernie Family Centre there will 

be a CWL meeting in the coffee room.  

Parish Fall Tea 

This coming Saturday 20
th
 October is our Parish Fall Tea from 11:30am 

to 2pm at the Fernie Family Centre.  Tickets are $5 and children five and 

under are free.  Baking for the tea and bake table can be brought after 

6pm on Friday night.  Items for the White Elephant table and groceries 

for the Grocery Hamper may be brought to Marilyn at the parish office 

on Tuesdays and Fridays between 9:30am and 1:30pm or on the Friday 

night. 

Holy Family Parish, Fernie 
Pastor: Fr. David John 

Secretary: Marilyn Gareau 

Church: 501 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 

Parish Office: Family Centre, 521 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Post: Box 519, Fernie, B.C., V0B 1M0 

Office hours:    Tuesday & Friday, 9:30am to 1:30pm 

Telephone: 250-423-6127 

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Holy Family Parish is organised together with St. Michael’s, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s, Elkford. 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


 

Ministries 

Saturday 20
th

 October 

Eucharistic Minister:  

Colin Lynch 

Reader: 

Lisa Westhaver 

Greeters: 

Willie Oryschak 

Sunday 21
st
 October 

Eucharistic Minister: 

Geraldine Rocca 

Reader: 

Adele Minto 

Greeters: 

Sharon Switzer 

Church cleaning week starting 

Monday 8
th

 October: 

 G. Hughes & R. Vinge 

Finance – Collections: 
6

th
/7

th
 October  ................. $1,770.80 

Needs of the Church in Canada

 .......................................... $70.00 

Pilgrimage of Faith: 

2018/2019 
 

Given to Date ..................... $ 460.00 

Diocesan Goal ............... $12,150.00 

 

 

 

To donate to the Fernie Refugee 

Fund please go to our website:  

www.holyfamilyfernie.ca  

and there is a link on the home page.  

You will receive a charitable receipt 

for any donation from 

CanadaHelps.Org 

Suggested Websites: 

Diocesan Website:  

www.nelsondiocese.org 

Catholic Women’s League:  

www.cwl.ca 

Knights of Columbus:  

www.kofc.org 

Development & Peace:  

www.devp.org 

Canadian Conference of Catholic 

Bishops:  www.cccb.ca 

Fernie Family Garden News 

Three raised beds are built and filled with soil, ready to be used in 

the spring. We have materials to build two more, but that will wait 

until next spring. We’re hoping to have more volunteers and 

interested gardeners to help with building this great space next 

year, please get your green thumbs ready! 

We’ve done a fair bit of fundraising this year which will help save 

up for a fence. Thanks to Mary Cosman who organizes the Seedy 

Saturday event in the spring. We also thank the Knights of 

Columbus for passing on the bottle collection to the garden. Thank 

you to Sharon Switzer and Fernie & District Historical Society 

that organized a food stand during this fall’s Chautauqua fair. 

The garden work will be hibernating for the winter but will be 

back in full force next spring. Please consider helping out.  

You may contact Tanya if you have any comments at 

ferniefamilygarden@gmail.com.  

2018-2019 Our Pilgrimage of Faith 

Today the 2018-2019 Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal begins in our 

parish and throughout the Diocese of Nelson. This is an 

opportunity for us to unite with all our diocesan brother and sisters 

to share our blessings and to show our concern for one another. 

Your gift is important.  It will assist the parish and the diocese in 

providing a wide variety of religious, educational, pastoral and 

charitable services throughout our communities. 
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